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Resolution 

Congratulations extended to Elizabeth and Don Bart on birth 
of daughter Arden Gendolyn Bart 



CONGRATULATIONS EXTENDED TO ELIZABETH AND DON BART ON 
BIRTH OF THEIR DAUGHTER, ARDEN GWENDOLYN. 

WHEREAS, Parents Elizabeth and Don Bart welcomed their nev̂ ^ baby 
into the v^^orld on Monday, June 6, 2016, 11:27 p.m.; and 

WHEREAS, The Chicago City Council has been informed of this joyous 
occasion by The Honorable Margaret Laurino, Alderman of the 39* Ward; 
and 

WHEREAS, On that date, Arden Gwendolyn made her first appearance 
weighing eight pounds, one ounce; and 

WHEREAS, The joy of Arden's arrival spread to the family's many dear 
friends and loving relatives, especially to big sister Georgie; now, 
therefore, 

Be It Resolved, That we, the Mayor and members of the City Council of 
the City of Chicago, gathered here this twenty second day of June 2016, 
do hereby extend our heartiest congratulations to Elizabeth and Don 
Bart and proudly welcome their daughter, Arden Gwendolyn, into the 
world where we are confident she will grow and prosper and following in 
her family's footsteps make many significant contributions to the world; 
and 

Be It Further Resolved, That a suitable copy of this resolution be prepared 
and presented to the family of Arden Gwendolyn Bart. 

Margaret Laurino 
Alderman, 39*^ Ward 
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